

KAHU House/Petsitting and More Details

From Christina A

Date Fri 6/13/2025 10:15 AM

To Emily Kaehn <ekaehn@districtofmackenzie.ca>

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links, opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.

Secured by Check Point

KAHU's mission is to serve our community in every needed capacity we can. That's why there's "and More" at the end of our name.

We are house and Petsitting as our primary business. We want members of our community to be free to travel as needed and know their precious things will be cared for.

We have been certified on rover.com. They did a full background check and promote our services.

Our goal is to offer regular doggy daycare for socialization and training for pups in our community.

We also want to offer overnight services in our home. This is not kennelling. It is selective guest visits.

The pups would sleep over in our common spaces to make them as comfortable as they would be at their own homes.

Pups staying over will been confirmed up to date on vaccinations and will have been personally assessed by me as ready to enter our home and reside with other animals. This is a critical step to assure a safe and peaceful space for all of us.

We also offer dog training where we meet at client's residences to help with behavioural issues.

In the future we would love to have a place where we can help train dogs in agility and also have a location where a veterinarian can come to perform spay and neuters for Mackenzie. This is a long-term future goal.

Thank you for helping us make our dream business a reality here in Mackenzie!

Christina 25 Gagnon Place